Secretary John’s July 17th
Frederickson Community Report

Greetings,
 
At the present time your FCCCC Board of Directors are trying to restart our Community Council. We hope to be up and running soon.
 
The County Council has passed 2 pieces of Legislation this past month that affect Frederickson.
They vacated about 1/4 mile of 38th Ave E between 204th St. E and 208th St. E.   38th Ave. extending South of 200th St. has always been classified as a Premier Priority Project and listed in the Frederickson Community Plan and many were hoping to see it built. Now that's impossible.
The second Legislation passed by the County Council does away with the Town Center Zoning and replaces it with a zone that might allow more warehouses to be built instead of retail. I believe that this change must be reviewed by the State Growth Management Hearings Board.
 
BREAKING NEWS: This Saturday July 24th Cross Park will have their Official Grand Opening from 10AM to 2 PM. They will have dignitaries speak from 10 to 10:30 and then as I understand you'll be allowed to tour the inside of the Community Center and meet the Cross Family and members of the Board of Directors for Cross Park.
 
Our Land Use Advisory Commission still has vacancies. They only meet once a month, so it doesn't require a lot of your time. Hit reply and I'll help guide you thru the application process.
 
You might want to attend meetings this next month.
Your County Council meets every Tuesday at 3PM. You can attend in person or via zoom.
 
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE COUNTY COUNCIL:
This Thursday at the Sprinker Recreation Center at 6:30. This meeting will be open to the public and no zoom access. It might be a good way to attend a Council meeting without having to drive all the way to downtown Tacoma.
 
Thanks,
John Marshall
Secretary


